
PRICE INCREASE ON CATCO PRODUCTS
This pricing notice is to inform you that one of our resale partners, Catco, is having a price increase. As a result, on August 4, 2025, a 
price increase increase of 3.5% on average will go into effect for Catco products.

This price increase is being driven by ongoing cost pressures in materials, labor, and other operational areas.
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